Doug Dixon & Associates Inc

2 County Court Blvd., Suite 345 Brampton, ON Canada L6W 3W8 T: 647.405.0634 | www.dougdixonassociates.com



June 24, 2020

Triton Engineering Services Ltd.
The Old Post
39 Elora Street South
Unit 7 to 9
PO BOX 159
Harriston, ON, NOG 1Z0

Attention:

Mr. C. Clark, M.A.Sc., P.Eng.

Re:

Bridge #17 West Grey

Safety of Bridge for users of the Saugeen River

Our File WO 20-075

Dear Chris,

Following our site inspection of the existing bridge deck on the above noted bridge on June 23, 2020, we wish to advise there is <u>no need to restrict water sports</u> beneath the bridge, as long as the bridge remains closed to vehicular traffic.

Our inspection concluded there is no imminent threat of debris falling from the bridge deck in its current state.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Yours Very Truly,

Doug Dixon, P. Eng. Senior Bridge Engineer